
Key dates for the remainder of the year 

23RD JULY – YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ SERVICE AT ST 

STEPHENS CHURCH starting at 1.30pm followed 

by Year 6 BBQ 4.00 – 5.30pm 

24th July – End of summer term 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

Thursday 5th September – CHILDREN RETURN TO 

SCHOOL 
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This is the final newsletter of the year and, on behalf of all the staff, I would like to thank you all for 

your incredible support during the year and to wish all the children a restful and peaceful break. 

We are so proud of all the children’s achievements this year, the way they embrace their learning 

and enjoy some of the more unusual aspects of our curriculum!  

A special thank you to everyone who supported the Summer Fayre -  especially to the Fire Service, 

care of Mr Clapham, for arranging for a fire appliance to be on show! The afternoon was a huge 

success as result of everyone’s generosity and hard-work. The amount of £771.32 was a five year 

record high. The funds raised from the Sports Day cream teas has enabled us to purchase 30 new 

sports tops for the children to wear when representing the school. 

We look forward to welcoming everyone, (except the Year 6s!) back to school in September. 

If your child received a Trophy last year 

please could you ensure it is returned next 

week ready for our Trophy Assembly on the 

last day of term. We still have a few missing. 

Thank you. 

Please can you ensure that all Afterschool and 

Breakfast Club payments are settled before 

the end of term and also any outstanding 

ParentPay bills. It is essential that all accounts 

are cleared by the last week of term. Thank 

you. 

After months of working hard to raise the funds 

as part of their Business Project, Year 6 headed 

off to the River Dart Country Park. They had an 

incredible day and all their efforts meant that 

they took part in a huge selection of activities 

and everyone enjoyed every minute of the day. 

Well done. They all wore their Leavers’ hoodies 

for the day and made us all feel very proud. 

 

  



 

MUSIC LESSONS 

Now is the time to be thinking about peripatetic 

music lessons for the autumn term. The Music 

Service currently provides guitar, flute, drum and 

piano lessons in school but can provide so much 

more. Please ask Mrs Dunbar for details or go onto 

their website for more information and costs. 

www.cornwallmusicservicetrust.org/ 

DATE FOR YOUR DIARY FOR NEXT TERM 

PARENTING COURSE 

On the 3rd October we will be hosting a 

‘Being Passionate about Parenting,’ one 

day workshop. This will be delivered by 

the Families Together team for Cornwall 

Council and will incorporate key 

messages, strategies and ideas using 

positive behaviour management 

techniques that you can use at home. It 

will be suitable for all parents of primary 

school age. It will run from 9.30 – 2.30pm  

Please save the date if you are interested 

and need some extra advice, help and 

support. 

Year 4 had a fantastic time at Antony House on 

Wednesday. They worked really hard and 

thoroughly enjoyed the day. We will put some more 

photos on the website. 

 

 

 

Reception, Year 1 and 2 had a wonderful 

Teddy Bears picnic on Monday. There was 

lots of laughter to be heard as the children 

played together and enjoyed sharing stories 

about their bears. 

 

 

 

On Saturday Messy Church is being held at St 

Stephens Church from 3pm. On Sunday there is a 

Funday on Warfelton Field from 12 – 4pm to raise 

funds for Juvenile Idiopathic Arthritis (JIA). 


